
From:  
Sent: Friday, 29 May 2015 8:07 AM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation - Registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical 
procedures 
 
I wish to lend support to the nursing profession who currently provide cosmetic treatments 
and I believe whose livelihood could be potentially affected by proposals to alter current 
injecting procedures. 
  
The reasons why a person would seek cosmetic injections are many and varied but I’m sure the 
results far outweigh the implications of the mental insecurity and added burden to the health 
budget should these professional nurses not be allowed to provide these services! 
  
I receive expert attention from a trained professional nurse who always provides sensible advice on 
the treatment options available.   I am always asked re general health and medications, and 
potential side effects prior to any treatment being undertaken.   
  
I cannot see the sense in changing a system and stripping a nursing professional from their right to 
treat people in their chosen field when all medical precautions are dealt with sensitively, 
professionally and with dignity.   
  
 
Yours faithfully 
Leigh 
SupportingAustralian Professional Nurses 
  
 
 




